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22nd January 2013
FROM MACRINE AMOLO  
TO SPONSOR ROSA HJARTANDOTTIR
Dear Sponsor Rosa,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Happy New Year and wishing you a blessed year!
Macrine your foster daughter was happy with her Christmas gifts, enjoyed her Christmas dinner. 
Macrine is the best at Little Bees in “Cat-walk.” She did very well with a good turning swing. Macrine was very happy and enjoyed Christmas dinner. 

The food was so good, our staff cooked rice, pilau, white rice, chapatti, chicken, meat and ugali. Macrine was very happy and brought some new friends to come to her school and share with hr Christmas delicious food. 

Macrine has joined her new class and has new friends. She is ever happy about you Rosa to be her sponsor. 

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

